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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #1 

Request for Proposal No. 2237022  

Universal Metering Phase 3 

 

Date: January 12, 2023 

 

Item No. 1  

Question: 

We are requesting the closing date be moved to Friday, February 24.  

Answer:  

Accepted. Revised closing date is Friday, February 24, 2023 at 3:00 pm local time (note, our original RFP 
stated 2022 closing year in error). 

 

Item No. 2  

Question: 

We are requesting the enquiries deadline be moved to February 7th.  

Answer:  

Accepted. All enquiries related to this Request for Proposals, including any requests for information and 
clarification, are to be submitted by February 7, 2023 (note, our original RFP stated 2022 in error).  

 


